
Justification for Non-substantive change request 0690-
0039

This is a correction to the burden hours for this umbrella 
collection. The original submission approval incorrectly requested 
a total of 1 hour, and it should have stated 67, 500 hours for three
years. This change request is to adjust the burden hours with the 
correct amount. 
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